
The George Labant family wish to
sincerely thank relatives, friends, and
neighbors for their words of comfort,
cards, flowers, food, donations and

support during our sad loss of George.
We also send or gratitude and

appreciation to the Kettle Creek
Ambulance who has always been there for

us and took George for his last ride
through beautiful Potter County, Charles
Cole UPMC for their excellent care and

compassion for George and to Dawn Drake
from Wetzler Funeral Home for helping us

through this loss.
A SPECIAL thank you for the Third-floor

staff at Cole for their outstanding care
of George and their compassion for us,

his family. The Doctors, Nurses, Aids and
all employees went beyond their duties to

help us at this sad time.
Thank you to the ER where George received

prompt and excellent care.
There are not enough words to say how
grateful we are for the wonderful Staff

at UPMC Cole Memorial.

THANK YOU

The Labant family
Helen, Danny, Julie, Diane, Bruce,

Rachel and Macy.


